
Report to Interim Meeting from the Search Committee 

Joshua Riley, Hopewell Centre, resigned from Supervisory Committee in December, 2019. 
Search Committee recommends Gulielma (Guli) Fager, Baltimore, Stony Run, to serve on 
Supervisory Committee, filling this vacancy. If approved whenever Interim Meeting has the 
opportunity to consider the nomination, her term of service would begin immediately. 


